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Regarding the new Greytowers Village development at Nunthorpe. The streets Borrowby Rise and Plantation View are currently not part of the
Nunthorpe Ward and this is currently under Boundary Commission Review. I am a resident in Borrowby Rise and it is my opinion that Borrowby
Rise and Plantation View should be part of the Nunthorpe Ward. The new Greytowers Village community should not be divided and by including
this area in the Nunthorpe Ward then residents would be able to have their say in relevant local issues. Access to these two roads are through
Greytowers Village which are part of the Nunthorpe Ward. This area has always been considered to be Nunthorpe, with Marton being the other
side of Brass Castle Lane, which in itself is a much more logical geographical boundary to the Ward.
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